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 Book of the Month: Witness to Roswell by Thomas J. 
Carey, available at www.amazon.com 

 Link of the Month: www.aliensthetruth.com 

 Video of the Month: Fastwalkers Open Files, Vol.1 
available at www.theufostore.com 

 We would like to welcome the following new Field 
Investigators:  Brian and Theresa Seech, Carol Sutley, 
Brian and Judith McKnight, and Alex Broskey. They 
bring our total Investigative Staff to 19. We have 5 
people taking their test and hope to bring them aboard 
in the New Year. 

 PA MUFON has investigated 293 cases to date and the 
month isn’t over yet, and we are still in the top 10 in 
CMS. These numbers would not be possible if it had not 
been for the hard work and dedication of our Field 
Investigator. As Chief Investigator for PA MUFON I 
could not be any prouder of these folks. They are not 
paid for their time or expenses and yet excel in all they 
set out to do. They are truly professionals in every 
sense of the word. 

 I would also like to thank our Field Investigators in the 
Philadelphia Metro, 5 county area, FI Bob Gardner and 
FI Elisa Simon for their untiring efforts in handling the 
Bucks County UFO Flap. Well Done! 

 



 

The New Year brings new reports, investigations, 
conferences and awareness days, along with new 
members. I know Director John Ventre, and myself are 
looking forward to the exciting prospects coming our 
way this New Year. 

 We would also like to wish a Happy Holiday Season to 
all the groups we work with in the State of 
Pennsylvania and outside the state: 

  

Researcher Rick Fisher of, Paranormal Society of PA 

Researcher Stan Gordon 

Researcher Dr. David M. Jacobs 

Researcher Thomas J. Carey 

Kelly L. and John D. Weaver of Spirit Society of PA 

Researcher Brian Shill of, IPRF 

Bigfoot Researcher Eric Altman of, PA Bigfoot Society 

Steve Groff of, S.E.A.R.C.H 

Researcher Stanton Friedman 

Researcher Don Ledger 

MUFON, Canada 

William Jones, MUFON Ohio 



 

CUFOS 

Investigative Reporter James Frazier 

Shadow Research 

Researcher Matthew Graeber 

Sheila Smith, MUFON Maryland 

Ann Fillmore PhD, MUFON Oregon 

  

MUFON Pennsylvania will be holding its first UFO 
Conference of 2009 on January 24, 2009 at the Bucks 
County Community College from 1200 hrs to 1700 hrs. 

For more information contact John Ventre @ 724-836-
1266 or visit www.pamufon.com or www.12-21-2012-a-
prophecy.com 

  

Featured speakers will be John Ventre, Director PA 
MUFON, Bill Birnes, UFO Hunters and UFO Magazine, Dr. 
David Jacobs. 

  

Awareness Day planning is underway for 2009. Anyone 
interested in having one in their area please contact, 
butch221@dejazz.com 

  



 

PA MUFON personnel are available for presentations to 
groups throughout the state. Please give us 30 days 
notice if you are planning a program. 

  

SEEN A UFO? 

REPORT IT... 

  

WWW.MUFON.COM 

WWW.PAMUFON.COM 

  

Have a Happy and Safe Holiday Season... 

  

S.Witkowski 

PA MUFON, Chief Investigator 

PA MUFON, State Section Director 

 


